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TMB suspends Sugar Land physician 

On April 2, 2015, a disciplinary panel of the Texas Medical Board temporarily suspended, with 
notice, the Texas medical license of Abraham K. Peringol, M.D., after determining his 
continuation in the practice of medicine poses a continuing threat to public welfare. The 
suspension was effective immediately. 

The Board panel found that Dr. Peringol was terminated from his employment after an 
investigation into inappropriate conduct involving multiple patients. 
 
Dr. Peringol’s conduct constitutes a pattern of practice including professional boundary 
violations wherein he hugs, kisses, and/or engages in sexual contact and inappropriate 
discussions with female patients. This pattern of conduct is unprofessional and disruptive in 
nature, and interferes with, or could reasonably be expected to adversely impact, the quality of 
care rendered to a patient. 
 
The temporary suspension remains in place until the Board takes further action. 
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